CImtAS  rovds [oL Alh Moy
[1A

CROYDON COUNCIL .. e
2? APR 2007 ) et

Melanie Box
Shaw Trust

St Peters Centre
Reardon Street

"London E1W 2QH

5™ April 2007

Dear Ms Box,
Re: Proposed formation of LINks

Further to my letter of 13" March, | have now received a response from Rosie
Winterton MP, Minister of State at the department of Health regarding patient &
public involvement.

| enclose a copy for your information.

I am not convinced that you will find the response particularly helpful as it does
little if anything to address the many pertinent points raised by patient forums and
others regarding the Government’s proposals.

Yours sincerely,

- S

Clir£ynne Hale

Chair Health & Social Care Scrutiny Sub- Committee
London Borough of Croydon

Tel: 020 8405 6721

Email: lynne.hale@croydon.gov.uk

Members’ Room, The Town Hall, Katherine Street, Croydon CR0O 1NX



